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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper
Monday 14th July 2025
Year 5 Parent Welcome Meeting 
Dear Parent/Carers,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we will be hosting a parental meeting on Tuesday 2nd September 2025 to discuss routines, meeting the Year 5 team, discuss the curriculum and other important information for Year 5. This will also give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may need to ask. If you are unable to attend, the PowerPoint used in the meeting will be uploaded onto the school website.

Kind regards,

Mrs Patankar, Mrs Baldwin and Miss Holland
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